Suggested text for pre-survey article for in-house newsletters or similar
Trust type: Acute and specialist 

Survey: 
Women’s experience of maternity care 

Target: 
Staff
Title:

National maternity survey or 



Women’s views vital to drive service improvements

Obtaining feedback from patients and taking account of their views and priorities is vital for bringing about improvements in the quality of care.  This is a national, centrally co-ordinated survey that will allow trusts to compare their results, and will identify organisations where women give the most positive responses so that best practice can be shared.  The survey results will contribute to national performance indicators published by the Healthcare Commission.  

A maternity survey is currently underway in [NHS trust name] as part of the national programme led by the Healthcare Commission. The results will be used to help us to the highlight areas where we perform well and to identify the areas where there is most room for improvement.  
Questionnaires are being posted during May and June 2007 to those women who gave birth in [January and] February 2007.  Women are being asked about various aspects of their experiences including their antenatal care, tests and scans, care during labour and birth, infant feeding, care after the birth in hospital and at home.
Every NHS hospital trust in England that provides maternity care is carrying out this survey as part of the commitment, set out in the NHS Plan, to design a health service around the needs of patients.  

The results of this survey will provide evidence for the national review of maternity services being undertaken by the Healthcare Commission during 2007, and will be used as part of the annual health check to be published [in xxx and] on the Healthcare Commission website (http://www.healthcarecommission.org.uk). In addition to the performance assessment, the Healthcare Commission will publish benchmarking data from the survey to allow trusts to make meaningful comparisons between themselves based on reliable data.
By working with both staff and patients we will use this feedback to help improve women’s experience of maternity care. 
For more information please contact [lead survey contact or executive].

